
SAC PRESCHOOL March Newsletter 

2025-2026 Preschool Enrollment
It's that time of year to collect information from parents about your interest in preschool next year.

Preschool operations work separately from K-12 education due to funding, special education
requirements, and student placement consideration.  Soon, a Google link will be shared via Seesaw for

you to fill out regarding preschool for next year. 

Filling out this form does NOT complete the enrollment process or guarantee a spot in the preschool.
This gives us basic information to begin planning for the next school year. There will be an online or in-

person Preschool Enrollment opportunity in the summer that is mandatory for all students.

**Information asked in the form is required by our federal grant funding sources. Thank you for
providing this information to help us fund our preschool programming.**

These documents will be required to enroll in preschool: Child's birth certificate, Child's immunization
record, and Child's Physical(dated sometime within the last year).  

SAVE THE DATES
March 6 SAC Spring Picture Day

March 7   No School- Teacher Prep

March 10 Yearbook Orders Due
 

March 17th-21st   No School Spring Break 

  

WHATS HAPPENING AT SAC?
We are so excited that spring seems to be returning. We are working hard
on getting back into the swing of things after all of the snow days. 
We have definitely enjoyed being able to get outside to play. It is nice to 
see the sun and to feel the warm air on our faces!

As we think about the next school year, the preschool
is preparing for Kindergarten transitions, pre-enrollment, summer
enrollment, class placements, preschool operations, and more.  We will 
update you as this information becomes available. Be sure that you are
checking your emails, Facebook, and Seesaw for the most current SAC
information.   

Finally, we are gearing up for our SPRING units and hopefully some more time 
outside to play in the dirt. The High School National Honor Society students will 
be joining us for Read Across America Day on the 4th.  We 
are excited to host them for some interactive literacy events and fun!!!! The 
preschoolers love when the big kids come over!



CHECK OUT THESE FACES FROM
FEBRUARY
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               Valentines Day and Classroom Fun

March Tip of the Month

Find reasons for your child to write.

As your child gets more comfortable with writing,
try to think of reasons to write – ask him or her to write the grocery list,

thank-you notes, or birthday cards. 

Writing is crucial for developing foundational literacy skills, developing fine
motor skills and it it helps children understand that written language carries

meaning and can be used to communicate effectively.   


